SDHS BAND BOOSTER MEETING MINUTES

April 7, 2014 WWW.SDHSBAND.ORG

Old Business:

Tivoli ads and Senior pictures have been collected.

Important note: May 5th is Board election night for the band boosters. Please submit your nominations to Don Jones at don@sdhsband.org or Bo Suttle at bo@sdhsband.org

Current nominations are as follows:

President: Mike Creasman 1st VP: Vicki Middleton

2nd VP: Open*

3rd VP: Lee Rogers

Treasurer: Mona Vernon Financial Secretary: Open Parlimentarian: Open*

Secretary: Open

Visual Rep. (Color Guard): Michelle Higgins

*Nominations were discussed for the positions and are awaiting confirmation from nominees.

NOTE: Nominations for any board position can be submitted up until 7:05PM on Monday May 5th.

Upcoming Events/New Business:

April 28th - Tivoli Concert and Silent Auction. We need 3-4 moms or dads to help with loading the trailer on Monday at 4pm. We also need 5-6 dads or moms to help unload the trailer at the Tivoli. The trailer should arrive at the Tivoli between 5pm and 5:30pm. We need someone to pick up the large trailer and have it at the school ready to load by 4PM on Monday April 28th. If you have a F350 or larger and are able to haul the trailer to the school and to the Tivoli then please contact me as soon as possible.

Basket items as well as Baskets are needed for the silent auction. Please send in donations/items with your students for the baskets.

Theme Assignments:

Flutes- Kitchen Basket Clarinets- Rainy Day Fun Sax and French horns- Vols and Alabama Trumpets- Gardening basket Trombones- Family Fun Night Baritones and Tubas- Scrapbooking Percussion- Automotive Care

Color Guard- Spa day/Pampering

May booster meeting will be held on Monday May 5th at 7pm.

President's Notes: Delinquent account notices will be emailed/mailed out next week. Please make every effort to pay your student accounts in full by the end of the month.

Mrs. Pruitt's Corner:

On March 19th, the kids did a wonderful job at APSU. Their performance was great and they were able to adjust to the change in schedule with ease.

The search for a new Band Director is going well. The administration is on board with finding the best possible replacement for Mr. Majors. Mrs. Pruitt and Mr. Majors will be involved with the selection process. Although we don't want to see Mr. Majors go, this is a very exciting opportunity for him and his family. Also, the summer schedule will be sent out in May. There should be very little changes to it.